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In 2012, Lightwire Theater was featured in America’s Got Talent (season 7) which launched 

them into the national spotlight. Since then, Lightwire Theater has been fortunate to travel 

internationally, sharing their unique brand of storytelling with audiences of all ages, cultures and 

backgrounds.  Lightwire Theater spent the summer of 2013 in Paris, competing on MY TF1 The 

Best Le Meilleur Artiste and made it to the finals before returning to the U.S. to debut two new 

theatrical productions, A Very Electric Christmas and THE SHOW. 

During the fall of 2014, Lightwire Theater had the opportunity to compete in truTV’s newest 

competition series, Fake Off. In addition, their holiday production, A Very Electric Christmas 

debuted on public television stations in select markets, which included behind the scenes footage 

and interviews with Ian and Eleanor Carney. 

A Very Electric Christmas is the group’s third show, and it’s original work that builds upon past 

characters and includes a few familiar but altered characters from Nutcracker, including the 

namesake Nutcracker and toy soldiers. The main characters are a family of birds who are about 

to celebrate Christmas in New Orleans when a sudden snowstorm disrupts their plans.  The show 

also features more recent holiday classics, such as “Jingle Bell Rock,” and references to 

contemporary popular culture, some of which only adult audiences will appreciate. 

 


